
The Lord is my shepherd; I have all that I need. He lets me rest in green meadows; he leads me
beside peaceful streams. He renews my strength. He guides me along right paths, bringing
honor to his name. Psalm 23:1-3

Here is the August Calendar! It has all of the things happening in the month of August! After
School Program is starting back up on the 15th, Tuesday’s through Thursday’s only!

Overflow
We are taking a couple of weeks off for Overflow, we know how busy the beginning of the
school year can get and we want to make sure everyone has a stress free return to school. We
will resume Overflow on August 21st at 6 pm! We hope to see lots of new faces there!!

Thank You
We want to extend a thank you to everyone who donated to our scholarship fund for Erin’s
Birthday during the month of July! Your donations mean so much to not only us, but to the future
scholarship recipients that will benefit from your contributions. Thank you all so very much!



Girls Bible Study with Terri
Starting August 9th, Terri will be hosting a girls Bible study at the Erin’s Purpose house on
Wednesday mornings at 7:00am!

Member Spotlight
Josh Neighbors
Josh is Terri’s husband and Emily and Erin’s dad. He does a lot of handyman work around
Erin’s Purpose. He enjoys being outdoors, camping, fishing. He is a man’s man and he loves
the Lord. We are very thankful for all Josh does, on top of working a full-time job with the
pipefitters union. Josh is pretty soft spoken, but an easy person to talk to. If you see him around,
say hey and strike up a conversation!


